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https://www.wrexhambadminton.org/join-wbc

Events

There are two Badminton Wales tournaments held in
2018, that we feel will be suitable for WBC players. The
Rhyl BW Junior Bronze tournament held on February 4
2018 and the BW Junior Silver North Wales (Wrexham)
held on March 4t 2018. Information on these
tournaments and how to enter can be found on our
website at

We are also currently in the process of speaking to clubs
in Flintshire to try to arrange teams from WBC to play
some friendly matches against their club teams. Once we
have secured dates/venues etc we will let you know.

https://www.wrexhambadminton.org/junior-league-
fixtures
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‘Wrexham Badminton Club’

WXM Badminton

https://www.wrexhambadminton.org/shuttle-time

wrexhambc.org@gmail.com
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